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2 5 1984Ms. S. J. Niemczyk
Senior Scientist
Union of Concerned Scientists
1346 Connecticut Avenue, N. W.
Suite 1101
Washington, D. C. 20036

Dear Ms. Niemczyk:

Subject: GESSAR II Heeting Notification

Your letter to William Dircks dated July 5,1984, has been referred to
me for reply. The meeting notification practice identified in Mr. Guy H.
Cunningham's letter to you dated June 20, 1984, remains intact. If a GESSAR
II meeting cannot be formally noticed 10 days in advance of the meeting, the
project manager will notify your office by telephone.

The June 26 and 27, 1984, meetings in San Jose, California, to which you refer,
were formally noticed on June 14, 1984. It appears that lack of timely posting
in the PDR kept you from learning of these meetings ori a schedule consistent
with your needs. This problem has been resolved and the GESSAR II meeting
notices will now be posted shortly after they are received at the PDR. I
apologize for the inconvenience to you; however, the project manager did notify
your office on the morning of June 22, 1984, when he learned you might not be
aware of the meetings. The call was made in good faith and it did precede the
meetings by four days.

With regard to your request for 10-day advance notice on the NRR recorded
message that identifies upcoming meetings, this tape is updated weekly
on Friday mornings for meetings scheduled for the following week. This system
was implemented solely as a convenience to potential meeting attendees to
advise them of the status of forthcoming meetings that have been formally
noticed; it was never intended to substitute for the formal 10-day notification
practice.

| I hope this letter is responsive to your concerns.

Sincerely * d ByOriging Signe

E. G. Case

arold R. Denton, Director

| Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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Ms. S. J..Niemczyk
Senier Scientist
Union of Concerned Scientists
1346 Connecticut Avenue, N. W.
Suite 1101
Washington, D. C. 20036

Dear Ms. Niemczyk:

Subject: GESSAR II Meeting Notification

Your letter to William Dircks dated July 5,1984, has been referred to
me for reply. The rreeting notification practice identified in Mr. Guy H.
Cunningham's letter to you dated June 20, 1984, remains intact. If a GESSAR
II meeting cannot be formally noticed 10 days in advance of the meeting, the
project manager will notify your office by telephone.

The June 26 and 27, 1984, meetings in San Jose, California, to which you refer,
were formally noticed on June 14, 1984. It appears that lack of timely posting
in the PDR kept you from learning of these meetings on a schedule consistent
with your needs. This problem has been resolved and the GESSAR II meetingg_
notices will now be posted shortly after they ore received at the PDR. I
apologize for the inconvenience to you; however, the project manager did notify
your office on the morning of June F2,1984, when he learned you might not be
aware of the meetings. The call was made in good faith and it did precede the
meetings by four days.

With regard to your request for 10-day advance notice on the NRR recorded
message that identifies upcoming meetings, this tape is updated weekly
on Friday mornings for meetings scheduled for the following week. This system
was ' implemented solely as a convenience to potential meeting attendees to
advise them of the status of forthcoming meetings that have been formally
noticed; it was never intended to substitute for the formal 10-day notification .

practice.

I hope this letter is responsive to your concerns.
'

Sincerely,

Oli halSiped gt y) f. G. Case

Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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